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Bronte Longhorn Parents & Students, 

Please plan on coming to the school to return your Chrome Books, charging cords, library books, textbooks, wifi hotspots, and any other items you have "borrowed" from the school.  Teachers will have your belongings from your lockers and desks packaged to give to you at this time as well, along with end of year items.  

All elementary grade levels, PK-6, will be asked to go in a drive through style at the following times listed below in front of the Elementary office.  Students/Parents are not allowed to come in the building.  If your scheduled time does not work, please contact the Principal, Jennifer Englert at jennifer.englert@bronteisd.net .  

We have truly appreciated your patience during this time of Virtual Instruction.  Your teachers will communicate that all assignments need to be turned in by this Friday, May 15th by 6 PM in order to make sure that students have time to complete these before turning in technology.  The last day of school is Thursday, May 21st.  The last week of assignments will be engaging but will not require a computer to complete.  We are very thankful for flexible parents that are willing to do what is needed for their children's education.  We will be in contact with you regarding the ever-changing COVID pandemic as we receive information from the State of Texas & the Texas Education Agency.

Monday, May 18th
9:30-11:30 AM:  Last Names A-G
1:00-3:00 PM:  Last Names H-L

Tuesday, May 19th
9:30-11:30 AM:  Last Names M-S
1:00-3:00 PM:  Last Names T-Z

Thank you,

Jennifer R. Englert
Elementary Principal
Bronte ISD

